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Newsletter 
Highlights
Scholastic Book Fair
October 2nd-6th

Toilet Learning Oct 
5th

Open House Oct 21st

Halloween Oct 31st

A Note from our 
Principal
By Amanda Smith

As we kickstart October, I want to reflect on the changing seasons and the 
wonderful opportunities that await our students. Fall offers the perfect 
backdrop for learning. Our students will explore the outdoors and feel the 
crisp air while participating in memorable, seasonal activities. We have a lot 
of exciting things planned this month, including pumpkin decorating, our 
costume parade, and more. We will keep you updated via Transparent 
Classroom. Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We look 
forward to a season filled with growth, learning, and fun.

Family Referral Bonus & Open House
Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need of 
care who just relocated to the area, or a family member who is seeking a 
new preschool for their child? Invite them to our Open House on October 
21. When you refer a friend and they enroll, you’re eligible for a free week 
of tuition. Ask us for details!

Montessori Tips for Toilet Learning: Virtual Parenting Talk
Thursday, October 5th at 5:30pm
Potty training: mention these words, and many parents cringe. Getting a 
child to use the toilet can quickly become a power struggle and a never-
ending story, dragging on into the threes and fours. It doesn’t have to be 
that way! Join us to learn how Montessori principles and practical tips can 
allow you to support your child’s positive toilet learning journey. 

Click here to RSVP

School Pictures Oct 17, 
18, 19

Closed October 20th

for teacher in-
service day. No Care 
Provided
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